
Placer  County  consolidates
Tahoe City offices
An office suite in a Placer County owned building in Tahoe
City was recently retrofitted to provide shared office space
for  5th  District  Supervisor  Jennifer  Montgomery,  County
Executive Officer David Boesch, the Tahoe manager for the
county executive office, and Tahoe field representative.

The meeting room will be the ongoing site for the monthly
“Coffee with the Supervisor” on the fourth Thursday of every
month at 9am.

The building is at 775 North Lake Blvd. It has been used for
several  years  by  the  Placer  County  Community  Development
Resource  Agency,  Planning  Services,  Building  Department,
assessor, and Environmental Health. When a tenant on the upper
floor did not renew the lease, the county consolidated into
one location.

The county also has several other locations on the North Shore
where  county  offices  are  located,  including  the  sheriff’s
substation in Burton Creek in Tahoe City, the Department of
Public  Works  offices  in  Tahoe  Vista  and  Health  and  Human
Services offices and clinics in Kings Beach and Carnelian Bay.
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